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Thomas Dorn Quoted in NJMoneyHelp.com Column
Discussing Workers’ Compensation Policy Requirements
for Film Crew

Thomas Dorn, a partner in Einhorn Barbarito’s Accidents/Personal Injury and Workers’ Compensation

groups, was featured on NJMoneyHelp.com, answering a reader's question: “I’m producing a film. Do I

need workers comp for my crew?”

Dorn explained that the producer should reach out to their insurance agent who arranged the general

liability insurance policy about a “wrap-up policy” for workers’ compensation insurance. “A wrap-up

policy provides workers’ compensation insurance to the workers on the film for a specific period of

time,” he said.

To read the full column click here.

For workers’ compensation questions, please contact Thomas Dorn.

https://www.einhornlawyers.com/attorneys/thomas-f-dorn-jr/
https://njmoneyhelp.com/2023/09/im-producing-a-film-do-i-need-workers-comp-for-my-crew/
https://www.einhornlawyers.com/attorneys/thomas-f-dorn-jr/

